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October 20, 2023

Dear Gull Lake Families and Staff,

On October 31st, the Richland Area Business Association (RABA) is
sponsoring Trick or Treat in Richland Village Park for everyone free
of charge! All ages are invited to don their costumes and participate
from 5:30 — 7:30 PM on the village square. Our local Gull Lake Area
Rotary Club will be partnering with RABA to host the event, and
Chris Gobble is the primary contact for those who are to RSVP for
planning purposes. Check out the following flyer link for the details
and come join in the fun!

Richland Area Business Association (RABA)_Trick or Treat

Have a great weekend!

Raphael Rittenhouse/Superintendent
Gull Lake Community Schools

www.gulllakecs.org


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1V0BGv0Vxt0E-hZfLxOza8-1G38hKGuQ4/view?usp=share_link

